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Citizen’s medical information should be protected information and should not be used to 
discriminate and segregate citizens based on vaccine status. 

Vaccine passports have been withdrawn across the globe. They are unnecessary and represent 
a violation of personal freedom, privacy and health choice. Furthermore, we have witnessed a 
decline in the efficacy of the vaccines that you propose to track.  

Vaccine passports neglect to consider immunity conferred by natural infection. This immunity 
has proven to be MORE durable than the vaccine. The CDC itself has said that the vaccinated 
can both get and spread COVID virus. 

Public funding should not be used to develop and market an unnecessary program which lays 
the foundation for chilling government tracking, surveillance, divisiveness and control. 

This bill puts us one step closer to medical fascism. Government should stay clear of personal 

and private medical choices. No business should be discriminating who can or cannot use their 

service based on COVID or other vaccination status especially vaccines that are still only 

Emergency Use Approved. 

 


